Gety of Neow PBeatford

IN COMMITTEE

July 21, 2022

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on City Property at a Meeting held on Tuesday, July 12, 2022, considered a
COMMUNICATION, Councillors Baptiste and Pereira, submitting a copy of a letter sent to
Members of the Board of Park Commissioners regarding the parking plan at Marine Park and
Noah’s Place Playground. (To be Referred to the Committee on City Property.) (Ref’d
04/12/2022)

On motion by Councillor Pereira and seconded by Councillor Gomes, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend that the City Council take “No Further Action” on the COMMUNICATION,
Councillors Baptiste and Pereira, submitting a copy of a letter sent to Members of the Board of
Park Commissioners regarding the parking plan at Marine Park and Noah’s Place Playground.
This motion passed on a voice vote.
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